The October 2011 meeting of the Starke County Amateur Radio Club was called to order at 7:03 p.m. on
the 20™. There were 21 members and 1 guests present.

Officer’s reports were given as follows:
Treasurer report from Janet was:
Previous balance $757.48

Radioville and Picnic expenses $78.88
Hugh’s memorandum $25.00
Insurance $194.00

New balance as of this date $491.01

No other officer reports for this month.
Old Business:

October 23rd is the next Foxhunt.

December 4th is the Christmas Dinner at the Wooden Nickel inin N. Judson at 4:30. Cost is 9.95 plus tax
and drink.

New business:

A net control is needed for the Saturday night net to help out David. Any volunteers need to contact
Tony, WOAL.

Someone is needed to go to the Kiwanis Breakfast on either the 1st or 15th of November at the N.
Judson library to talk about Amateur Radio. David and Randy volunteered to do this.

Next meeting is November 17th.

November’s Foxhunt will be the last one for the year. It will not be a regular foxhunt, but more like a
search and rescue mission.

Program:
Tonight is auction night. The total on the auction was $289.00.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20.



